
Organized For Life 
sponsored by the 

Concord Quarter Working Group on Aging Concerns  
Presentation by Carol Bernard of Hockessin Meeting 

Saturday, November 16, 2019 
9:30 AM to 12:00 PM followed by a light lunch 

 

At Willistown Meeting 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Willistown Meeting is located at 7069 Goshen Rd, Newtown Square, PA 19073 
For info and to register go to https://concordquarter.org/aging-concerns/downsizing	

If you will be staying for lunch, please email concordquarter@pym.org  
an RSVP by November 13 or call 610-864-3802 and leave a message 

Carol Bernard is co-clerk of Hockessin Meeting’s Ministry and Care Committee.  She has a Masters Degree from 
the University of Delaware in Human Development and Family Studies. Carol retired from the University of 

Delaware in 2018 after managing the university's Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI). 
 

Her interactive workshop covers how to deal with possessions including organizing, downsizing and recycling or 
discarding items. Participants should be prepared to share on a personal level as we will explore what we want to 

spend our time and energy on and how we view the rest of our lives. 
	


